
October 2018

Important INFO!

We will be closed Monday 
October 8th

Please see Mr. ROBERT if 

you have any questions. 

Stay on the look out for 

Life Cubby assessments, 

lesson plans as well as pics 

and videos of your child. 

Make sure your CREDIT 
CARDS are up to date.

MORE INFO!

Update all contact phone numbers, 
emails

and cell providers
and please update 

Your Childs Cubby as our city changes 
weather daily !!!

Please see your child’s teacher if you 
have any

questions 
Again, PLEASE check your child’s LIFE 

CUBBY account to view assessments and 
documentations of your child 

Hello all and happy October, Please stay on the look 

out for updates through LIFE CUBBY App/site as well as 

your child’s teacher where you will find information 
regarding lesson plans, newsletters, updates and any 

information regarding your child’s growth and 
development.  Make Sure you let Mr. Robert know in 

writing if your child will not be returning for the 

upcoming school year this fall and or continuing 

throughout the FALL.

2 weeks notice is needed in writing to avoid $300 
cancellation fee.

REMINDERS !!! 

Toddler Town will be closed on Monday October 8th

in observance of Columbus Day. 
October 23rd and 24th Child Find Screeners will be 

screening the children through CPS. This is a FREE 

screening for all children that are not already in a CPS 

program. TTDC only needs you to fill out authorization 

forms that were passed out. See Mr. Robert or your 

child’s teacher if you have any questions. 

Here’s What We’ve Been Up To



Happy October Families!

The Koalas class had a great first month back at school! During the month of September 

we learned about; the classroom, our friends, and the letters A-F. Our best project was 

our All About Me Posters! The children did a great job creating them. What a wonderful 

start to our school year! For the month of October, we will be learning about all kinds of 

fun themes. We will be studying leaves and Fall, the letters G-O and we will be 

celebrating our Fall Fest at the end of the month. Along with these themes, we will be 

creating fun projects like designing our own pumpkins. Parents: As our season is 

changing, we do ask that you update your child's cubbie with the appropriate clothes for 

the weather.

If you have any questions or concerns you can either contact me via phone (773) 622-

9433 ext. 27 or email koalasclass05@gmail.com.

Happy October, everyone! To recap the month of September, we 

began our school year by discussing All About Me and then talking about 

animals, bugs and the season of Fall. We also reviewed our counting to 

6. For the month of October, we will be discussing colors, dinosaurs, 

emotions and family as well as the color green. We will also be 

celebrating our fall festival with a party and costume parade. Towards 

the end of the month, we will be having Child Find Screenings for your 

child to test their vision. hearing as well as their growth & 

development. In our media table, we will continue our fall themed 

sensory objects. It should be a great month! Happy Fall!

To recap the month of September, we discussed and learned about ourselves 

and our family. This month has been “All about me” and “All about our 
families.” We talked about who lives in our homes and their full names. We 

learned about what city and state we live in, as well as, worked on letters too. 

For the month of October, we will begin to work on Fall Harvest. We will discuss 

why the leaves change colors, why it’s called fall, what holidays are in the fall 
and the things we do in the fall. We will also review the alphabet, our numbers 

from 1-5 and continue to work on recognition. We will also begin a safety 

project and learn some safety tips. It will be a fun, interesting month. If you 

have any question or concerns, feel free to contact me at 773-622-9433 Ext. 25 

or email me at mss.cintya@gmail.com .
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Goodbye September! Because of so many new faces in the classroom, what a better way 

to focus this month on an “All About Me” lesson. In this lesson the children learned 
many similarities and differences between them and their friends. And of course, we got 

straight to work as we also focused on academics: the alphabet (letter/sound 

recognition), counting 1-31, identifying numbers 1-12, the calendar, shapes, colors (in 

English and Spanish) and identifying the first letter in our names. We will also work on 

fine motor skills such as coloring and scissor cutting. In addition, we will learn about Fall 

and all it entails, along with fun Fall projects. And let’s not forget our Fall Fest that the 
children will be asked to come to school dressed in their costumes. Lastly parents, 

check your child’s cubby daily as class work and/or homework will be going home. We 
ask that you please take the time to work with your child at home with their homework. 

Remember, consistency is key to success

As Autumn welcomes us to the month of October, I want to talk to you about a 

few activities and things going on in the month of October. First, I would like to 

talk about our Child Find Screenings for  all the children at Toddler Town 

Daycare Too October 23rd & 24th. We are thankful for CPS for coming and helping 

us with those screenings. Also, we will be having some very interesting activities 

with the children learning about color change in the leaves, weather change and 

what we should be wearing for the type of climate we will be having soon.  We 

will enjoy going for walks to see the different colored leaves and will get the 

chance to bring them in to show our family members. 

If you have any questions or concerns feel free to speak with Ms. Yvonne or Ms. 

Irene. My email is sosa.yvonne@yahoo.com phone number (773)622-9433 Ext: 23 

Goodbye September, hello October! Our classroom will start using different 

teaching styles at our group time. Ms. Selena and Ms. Areli will be using 

laminated numbers that are big enough for everyone to see. This will help the 

children be able to recognize numbers. We will introduce to the children the six 

different weather changes (sunny, rainy, snowy, windy, stormy and cloudy). In 

the month of October we will have four of our friends turn three years old 

(Aniyah, Kenzel, Noah and Xavier). To all the parents that will be celebrating 

birthdays in the Toucan’s classroom you are more than welcome to bring Pizza 
(cheese only), sugar free juice & fruit (oranges, strawberries, bananas, and 

apples,). Wednesday October 31st 2018 we are having a harvest party. If there 

are any questions or concerns please contact Ms. Selena or Ms. Areli.  
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773-622-9433
5934 West Diversey Ave.
Chicago, IL 60639

Teacher Quote of the Month – Mr. Yoda

“Love the 
children, I do. 

Teach the 

force, I must.”

Make sure your
Emails, phone numbers, cell phone 
Providers and Credit Cards are up 

to 
Date.  Remember to check your 
LIFE CUBBY account for news, 

documentations, pictures and or 
videos

Some Stuff We Did


